
  
Welcome to our after-school reading program. Our program is for children in grades K to 2. Children can 
register for either the Tuesday or Wednesday session; at this time, they can only attend one day. Registration 
will be limited to the first 15 forms received for each day. After that, registrants will go on a waiting list. 

A program leader and the Cat in the Hat will meet students at the El Dorado Community School at 
pickup time and will escort them to the library. The meeting spot is on the sidewalk on the library side of the 
school. Please let your child’s teacher know.   

We like to provide a small snack to the children when they arrive. You can sign up to bring a snack once 
during the semester, or make a cash donation toward the snack and supply fund. If your child does not have a 
library card in his or her name, consider getting one. We encourage children to check out books during the 
program. Also, we welcome adult volunteers and older students to help out.  

Please use the Meeting Room Entrance to pick up your child. We ask that you be prompt and sign out 
your student before leaving. With prior arrangement, we will take children to the Afterschool Program at ECS 
when our program is over. 

So glad to have you! 
Tracey Mitchell, Children’ Program Coordinator,  libasst@vglibrary.org 

 

Child's Name  __________________________________________________________________ 

Grade (circle one)  K     1     2   3          Class Teacher: _____________________________________________   

Which day did you wish to sign up for? (choose one) 

____ My child can only attend on Tuesday afternoons (3:10 to 4:30 pm). 

____ My child can attend only on Wednesday afternoons (3:10 to 4:30 pm). 

____ My child can attend either day, whichever has open spaces.    

Parents' Names (please print) _______________________________________________________ 

Email___________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone Numbers: Home___________________Cell___________________Work________________ 

Emergency Contact (please print) _____________________________Phone ______________________ 

My child will be picked up at 4:30 pm by____________________________________________________ 

Others who have permission to pick up my child: _____________________________________________ 

Food allergies or other concerns: (use back of page if needed) 

Photo release: We occasionally take pictures of the programs here at the library and may use them for 
publicity in our newsletter, social media and on our web site. We do not use children’s names.  
___ Yes, my child may be included in photographs for use by VGPL. 

___ No, my child may not be included in photographs.  

 

Parent/Caregiver Signature: _____________________________________________________________________ 

After-School Library Club  

Tuesdays, February 6 to April 30;  

Wednesdays, February 7 to May 1  

3:10 to 4:30 pm 


